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Wednesday 12th February 2020 

 

Headteacher Awards 

Bobby, Lucia, Lukas M-S, Oscar, all of Year 6 for a fantastic French performance of Cinderella. 
 

Core Value Awards 

Anna, David J, Naureen, Rozenn, Rym 
 

Team Leader Certificate 

All of 6O   
 
 

Inspirational Author Awards  

Harriet, Ima, Jayan, Joachim, Madison, Riley, Tayiib 
 

 
 
Attendance Aardvark 

Annabelle is visiting 5EC and 
6G this week.  

 
Clover the Cloakroom Croc 

This week she is with Year 3.  

Well done for keeping your 
cloakroom so tidy. 

 
Housekeeping Hamish 

Hamish is visiting class 2D 
this week. 

 

Parents Teacher Consultations 

Parent teacher consultation meetings are taking place during the week commencing 2nd March for all classes.   We 

are continuing to use the online booking system.  There are also details of consultation times on our website: 

http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?event=parent-teacher-consultations-march-2020 If you have any questions please 

contact the office. 

The online booking system for Parents Evening appointments is now open.  Please visit this link to book a suitable 

date and time:  https://mayfield.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ 

School Office 

 

Drop in session for advice with the SENCo 

We are finding increasingly that now that we have no early intervention family support workers there is a gap for 

parents to access advice when they have concerns about their children such as low self–esteem, worries, toileting, 

sleep, emotional wellbeing, anxiety, behaviour etc. 

We have put information on our school website under the section for parents ‘Routes to Wellbeing’ about referrals 

to a number of agencies that can offer support such as the School Nursing team, CHUMs, Child & Family Centres 

and so on.   http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=9634  

However, sometimes parents would like to discuss concerns with school staff initially and have some direction of 

what to do/where to go.  We are offering drop in sessions for parents to meet with the schools SENCo where 

children are not on the schools SEN register.  The SENCo normally deals with higher level cases, but we are finding 

with the cuts within county more queries are coming into schools so we are offering these sessions to try and offer 

advice and /or direct parents to other agencies that may be able to assist them.  

The first drop in session in on Thursday 27th February starting at 9.00am. Please contact the school office to sign 

up for individual appointments which can be made between 9.00 and 10.30am. Following sessions will be on 

Thursday 23rd April and Weds 10th June.    

Inclusion Team 

 

 

 

 

Headteachers: Mrs P Ayliffe & Mrs S Stepney  
Mayfield Primary School  

Warwick Road, Cambridge, CB4 3HN  
Telephone: 01223 712127 
E-mail: office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk   

Website: www.mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  
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Staff Car Park 

Please be aware that the school car park is for now for STAFF ONLY from 8am – 4pm.  Parents and visitors to 

the school will need to use the parking on Warwick Rd and the surrounding area. 

 

 

Dinner Money 

Please can parents ensure that outstanding balances are settled by half-term. Please note the amounts for next half 

term’s school dinners.  

Per Day £2.25   Per Week £11.25   Half Term £60.75 

Please ensure you keep you balance up to date, if you are not sure what is owed please contact Mrs Khan in the 

Office. Dinner money can be paid online using our ParentPay system. If you do not have an account please ask at the 

school office or email skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  

Mrs Khan 

Bake Sale Results 

Thank you to all those who baked, bought and enjoyed the goodies at the bake sale last week. The Year 1 sale raised 

£202.50.   

Mayfield PTA 

 

 

INSET Day - Art Workshop  

Please join a day of arty workshops on Monday, 24th of February, 

9:30-2:30pm.  

This time we will be working around the theme of "Reduction".   

The children will explore image making using the idea of Reduction 

and Addition.  Please contact inbal.leitner@gmail.com  for further 

details.   

 

 

 

Things To Do  

'Out and About' - Wandlebury Country Park: 

Visit Wandlebury for a windy walk. Wandlebury is a great place to play. They have a den building area and games 

field (for ball games, frisbees, flying kites and sledging when there's snow) and 60 hectares of woodland and meadows 

for running around and exploring.  https://www.cambridgeppf.org/Pages/Category/wandlebury-country-park    

At home:  Make some salt crystals.  Follow the link to find out how: 

https://www.wikihow.com/Make-Salt-Crystals 

 

Job Vacancy 

UNDER FIVES ROUNDABOUT PRESCHOOL are seeking to appoint a new Preschool Practitioner for up to 30 

hours a week, term-time only.  To find out more, or to request an application pack, please e-mail Sam Capes at 

manager@underfivesroundabout.org.uk or visit our website and follow the link there. 

 

      

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For further dates and information please refer to the school website http://mayfieldcambridge.org/ 

Dates for your Diary 

Thursday 13th February Y4 Performance 

9.30am Large Hall 

Friday 14th February Break up for half-term 

Monday 24th February INSET Day – School closed for Children 

Thursday 27th February SENCo Advice drop in  

Please contact office to book an appointment 

Thursday 5th March  World Book Day – please come to school 

dressed as your favourite book character 
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Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme. 

 Our new total is £639.15  
The link to keep sharing is:  https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/36988 

https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/36988

